
IT'S TIME TO RENEW YOUR CAT LICENSE 

September is license renewal month for Lawrence Township residents. All cats (7) months of age or older residing in 

Lawrence are required by Township Ordinance 89-27 to be licensed.  Cat licenses are due by October 31, 2024.  To obtain 

your cat’s license, its rabies immunization must be valid for the entire licensing period. Should your cat’s rabies certificate 

expire anytime between September 1, 2024, and August 31, 2025, you are required by State law to revaccinate your cat before 

obtaining its 2025 license. 

Cat licenses are renewed in the Municipal Clerk’s office. Proof of current rabies certification and proof of spaying or neutering 

(if applicable) must be presented when applying for a license. The fee is $11.00 if spayed or neutered and $14.00 if not spayed 

or neutered. Effective November 1, 2024, a delinquent fee will be assessed in the amount of $5.00 plus $1.00 per month for 

each month delinquent.  

For your convenience, an application for licensing your cat has been attached or applications can be downloaded at 

2025 Cat Application 

Please complete and submit an application in person or by mail to the Municipal Clerk's Office with the appropriate 

fee and a current rabies vaccination certificate not expiring before August 31, 2025. You may also drop off the 

completed application, paperwork and fee in a drop box located at the North Entrance to the Main Municipal Building. 

Please address the envelope to the Clerk’s Office to ensure proper delivery. 

If you no longer have your cat(s), or if you have moved out of the township or to a new address, please contact the 

Municipal Clerk so we can correct our records.  

Should you have any questions regarding cat licensing, please contact the Municipal Clerk at (609) 844-7000. 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 

https://www.lawrencetwp.com/media/Departments/Clerk/Forms/CatApplicationFillableNoRabies.pdf
../../Downloads/CatApplicationFillableNoRabies.pdf

